PRESIDENT OF THE GENERAL ASSEMBLY
8 February 2022

Excellency,

With reference to General Assembly resolution 73/326 entitled “Format and organizational
aspects of the international migration review forums”, in particular operative paragraph 5, I have
the honour to enclose herewith a list of representatives of non-governmental organizations,
academic, scientific and knowledge-based institutions, the private sector, trade unions, faith-based,
migrant and youth organizations, diaspora communities and other relevant stakeholders, who have
applied to attend and participate in the first International Migration Review Forum (IMRF), to be
held from 17 to 20 May 2022, at the United Nations Headquarters in New York.

[ intend, in the absence of any objection by Tuesday, 15 February 2022, at 5 p.m., to
approve the list for accreditation to participate in the IMRF and, in accordance with operative
paragraph 15 of the resolution 73/326, the one-day informal multi-stakeholder hearing on 16 May
2022.

For further information, please contact Ms. Marcia Porras, Senior Adviser on Sustainable
- Development (marcia.porrasgarzon@un.org), and Mr. Rovshan Safarov, Adviser of the Legal,
Budget and Reform Team (rovshan.safarov(@un.org).

Please accept, Excellency, the assurances of my highest consideration.

Abdulla SHAHID

All Permanent Representatives and Permanent Observers
to the United Nations
New York



